
THANK YOU 
in the Name

of Biodiversity 
and Human Health



We, the undersigned environmental, consumer 
and medical organizations say THANK YOU, 
for not agreeing to the re-authorization of 
glyphosate.

Your decision is crucial and has a major impact 
for humans and the environment in Europe.  

	 You have taken into account the fact that the 		
	 European Pesticide Regulation 1107/2009 is 
	 based on a hazard-based approach, according 	
	 to which agents that repeatedly cause cancer 
	 in animal experiments, and provoke cancer in 		
	 humans shall not be approved.

	 You have also taken into account that "the 
	 objective of protecting human and animal 
	 health and the environment should take 
	 priority over the objective of improving plant 		
	 production" in regard to EU pesticide approvals.

	 Also you have taken this decision based on 
	 the fact that European law is based on the 		
	 precautionary principle to protect human, 
	 animal and environmental health, now and 
	 for future generations from exposure to 
	 hazardous chemicals.


